
Dear Planning and Land Use Management Committee

Regarding Case No. CPC-2011-1923-CU-SPR-PA1

It is obvious that New West should be able to expand enrollment to 825 students. Does the City Council 
believe it makes sense to allow developers to build all over West LA, while limiting children's access to a 

good education?

It is an excellent school in a neighborhood that needs good public schools.

Property developers are making fortunes demolishing older, one-story housing units and building multi 

story apartment and condominium buildings all over this neighborhood.

How can you compare the traffic generated from 75-100 6th graders (nearly all of whom live close 
enough to walk to school) to the traffic generated by all of these new, and very expensive, housing 

units?

Also, surely some of these apartments and condominiums will be occupied by families with children

Thank you for your attention,

Deena Beasley 

1733 Amherst Ave.

Los Angeles, CA 90025


